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Our District is committed to imple-
menting full day kindergarten next 
year. Our dilemma is that, at this 
funding level, this will only happen at 
the expense of other students in the 
district. This level will not come close to 
covering costs of curricular materials, 
technology, furniture and supplies, and 
we will need to add classroom space. 
This will require opening at least one 
of our small elementary schools and 
purchasing a modular to be located 
at another school. These costs are 
considerable and will require cutting 
programs or staff across the district. 

This year we were able to have a full 
school year and restore 
staffing; it would be 
heartbreaking to have 
to go backwards. 

This level of funding would allow us 
to implement full day kindergarten 
next year and maintain our current 
program level. We are still well below 
the level of service we provided 
to our students prior to 2008. Our 
School Board knows where to invest 
to improve the quality of our students’ 
education, but at this funding level we 
will experience status quo rather than 
continuous improvement. 

The message we send to students is 
that as a state we don’t really care 
about their education. Getting by on 
“good enough” will not inspire students 
to work hard to reach their full poten-
tial and become positive, contributing 
members of our communities. It is time 
that Oregon shows them that we value 
them enough to prepare 
them for a bright and 
challenging future. 

Funding at this level would enable 
our district to work toward continuous 
improvement in the educational expe-
rience our students deserve.

As students need to be better pre-
pared for their future, using outdated 
materials and inadequate facili-
ties will jeopardize their chances of 
success. We have not been able to 
provide current curricular materi-
als for many years, let alone make 
available technology that we know 
is needed. Our schools were built 
many years ago and don’t provide 
the educational environment needed. 
Our teachers and administrators need 
more professional development time to 
become experts at providing quality 
instruction and in meeting the needs 
of students from poverty or different 
ethnic backgrounds. Our students need 
to be better prepared for kindergar-
ten; elementary students deserve music 
and PE; high school students 
would benefit from CTE 
training, and also be of
benefit to local industry.

- $96/
Student


